
Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting 

Meeting held March 9th.2013 at 10:35 

 

Present: W Clayton, K Clayton, B Cox, J Collington, J Kitchen,  

T  Kitchen, J Collington, R Gutteridge, R Lloyd, R Bristow, P Box 

Apologies: P Barklam 

 

Action from Previous Meeting: 

• Re. the untended plot mentioned at the last meeting – the matter is still 

unresolved and the rent has yet to be paid. 

• There is a waiting list of 3 for vacant plots. 

A.O.B.; 

• The toilet tank is ready for emptying.  

• A skip is to be requested. Please will all plot holders collect and dispose of any 

rubbish around the site. Wood and diseased plant material may go on the 

bonfire site (not on ground near it please!) Glass, plastic and other litter may go 

in skip. Metal can be placed behind the shed adjoining the car park ready for 

selling. 

• Bill Cox is sorting out a builder to render the shop and also getting quotes for 

replacing the large metal container on the top car park for another one more 

suitable for storage and a meeting place for plot holders. 

• If rats are trapped on site, Jason Collington has offered to dispose of them in 

a controlled manner. Walsall Council will provide a free one-off application of 

rat poison but will charge for any subsequent applications.  

 

Meeting closed at 11;05 

Next meeting to be held on 13th. April 


